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        January 29, 2024 

 

TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

MN-2, which was previously submitted to the City Council on December 7, 2023, is hereby 

withdrawn. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jacques Jiha, Ph.D. 

Budget Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


